
 

We are very excited to re-open our 

shops on Monday 12th April 

It has been incredibly frustrating for us having to keep our 

shops closed especially after children returned back to school 

on 8th March.  This created a surge in orders being placed 

through our website, so thank you for your patience while 

we worked through them. 

Even though we are heading towards an ease in restrictions, 

upon returning to our shops on 12th April please be aware we 

will be still be observing all current government guidelines so 

there may be queues at times and service may take a little 

longer but we aim to move customers through as quickly and 

safely as possible. 

 

• Please wear a face covering when entering our shop. 

•            Use hand sanitiser in-store. 

• Use the one-way flow system to keep social distance.  

• Unfortunately, still no use of fitting rooms. 

• Please come prepared with size information. 

              (refer to www.skoolkit.co.uk for size guides)   

 

12th April is the governments current road map date for 

non-essential retail to re-open. 

http://www.skoolkit.co.uk/

